NOTICE TO THE BAR

Order -- Passaic Courthouse Flood-Related Closing -- Tolling of Filing Deadlines

The Passaic County Courthouse, including the Office of the Deputy Clerk of Superior Court for Passaic County, having
been closed on an emergency basis beginning on the afternoon of Tuesday, April 17, 2007 through Friday, April 20, 2007
because of the flooding of the Passaic River from the storms earlier in that week and the resulting lack of access to the
county courthouse complex,

It is ORDERED that for those days that the Office of the Deputy Clerk of Superior Court for Passaic County was closed,
the computation of time periods under the Rules of Court and under any statute of limitations shall be tolled for purposes
of filing deadlines.

James R. Zazzali
Chief Justice
Dated: April 20, 2007
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